
From: Tahir Mohammed 
Sent: Mon 12/2/2019 8:32 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill; Karen Cilevitz 
CC: Tahir Mohammed; Diane White; Mary-Ann Everdell; Carlo Ruffolo; Konrad 
Fernandes; George Kazimierczak; yrcc688; Roy Mathers; yrcc705  
Subject: Support for Agenda Item 11.18 - Committee of the Whole Meeting, Wed. Dec. 
4 

The Board of Directors of York Region Condominium Corporation #688 representing 
200 housing units know as 22 Clarissa Drive wishes to express its support for a public 
safety initiative that is being presented as Agenda Item 11.18 at the scheduled meeting 
of Committee of the Whole on Wednesday, December 4, 2019. 

 Members of our community have discussed a safe Pedestrian Crossing with various 
authorities on several occasions and we understand that Planning and Regulatory 
Services have investigated and since in its assessment a controlled crossing is 
warranted a recommendation has been made for its implementation. 

 For those of us that call 22 Clarissa Drive our home, owing to significant increases in 
traffic volumes on Clarissa Drive the ability to cross the street safely continues to 
become more difficult. The problem is exacerbated because the majority of our 
occupants are senior citizens that need to cross Clarissa Drive to access the shopping 
facilities and many are affected with reduced or impaired mobility.      

 As the problem will only become worse with further development in this area of 
Richmond Hill, much of which is in progress, the need will become more critical and to 
safeguard vulnerable citizens we urge you to proceed with this safety measure 
promptly. 

Submitted by 

Tahir Mohammed - President 

Diane White  - Vice President 

Mary-Ann Everdell - Secretary 

Carlo Ruffolo - Treasurer 

Konrad Fernandes - Director 

George Kazimierczak - Officer 


